
 

Thursday 25th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3 children, 

 
 

Following on from my letter dated 20th November 2020, I write to you to inform you that we have 

suffered further from staff shortages, particularly in Y3. It regrettably forces us to move to a blended 

approach to learning for Year 3 for next week. I hope that we can return to normal the following week, 

when staff will hopefully be allowed back to work, but I will write to you to let you know. 

 

What This Means 

For the 5 school days from Monday 30th November – Friday 4th December: 
 

 Y3 children will attend school in the mornings only and access learning remotely in the 

afternoons. Lessons in school will focus on Reading, Writing, Vocabulary and Maths. 

 
 

 Drop-off time Pick-up time 

Year 3 8:45am 12pm 

 

 

A packed lunch will be provided for children who have free school meals to take home at 12pm. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Miss Thomas via Class Dojo. 

 

We have tried very hard to do everything we possibly can to ensure our children, families and staff are 

kept safe and school remains open. However, it is impossible at this current moment to keep the whole 

school open. I apologise for the disruption and will endeavour to return to normal school timings as 

soon as we can. 

 

I appreciate and thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 

 

Miss Cao 

Head of School 


